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Comments: | support this Withdrawal.

We really need to maintain our environment to ensure all living creatures have clean safe water in all the lakes,
rivers and streams.

Also it is vitally important to ensure that we preserve in a pristine condition all sacred lands hereditarily belonging
to the original inhabitants of North America. Their history and religious beliefs matter just as much as mine and
yours do.

Please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior to ensure the future of
healthy nature for all living creatures including humans for the future generations to enjoy.



